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4 November 2021 

 

 

The Ramsar National Focal Points 

East, Southeast and South Asia 

(please see attached list) 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Ramsar Regional Center – East Asia (RRC-EA) is now ready to 

accept project proposals for funding support under the RRC-EA Wetland Fund 2022. We welcome 

wetland advocates from the region to apply for small grants in line with the following thematic areas: 

 

1. Wetland Conservation and Wise Use to support the implementation of the 4th Ramsar 

Strategic Plan 2016-2024 

2. Celebration of World Wetlands Day 

 

For the 2022 cycle, the RRC-EA will support up to four (4) projects under Thematic Area 1 and up to 

three (3) projects under Thematic Area 2. For your reference, we have attached the following documents: 

 

1. RRC-EA Wetland Fund 2022 Guidelines 

2. Information Packs 

 

We would appreciate very much your kind assistance in disseminating this invitation to relevant parties 

in your respective countries. This announcement will also be posted on the RRC-EA website and will 

be shared with RRC-EA partner organizations. Should you have queries, you may contact: 

 

Mr. Norman Emmanuel C. Ramirez 

Program Officer 

E-mail: rrcea.po@gmail.com 

Tel: +82 61 746 1161 

 

We look forward to your usual support. Thank you very much. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

SUH, SEUNG OH 

Executive Director 

 

 


